LIZ'S LETTER



Division 14



November Newsletter

As we head into November, it's time to pay your Key Club dues! Paying dues is essential to keep your club active and support the many service projects and events we have planned for the year. It's an easy process —just head to the Key Club website to submit your payment. Don't forget, dues must be paid soon to ensure your club stays in good standing and can continue participating in upcoming activities.

If you need any help or have questions about the payment process, feel free to reach out to me. I'm here to assist! Let's keep our clubs strong and continue making a difference in our

communities. Thank you for your dedication to service!

Oh, and a quick reminder: If you stumble upon any glitches or errors on the ktKey Club website, don't hesitate to give me a headsup. Your help in keeping everything running smoothly is greatly appreciated!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me anytime. Let's make this year both fun and impactful! Calendar Of Events

Oct 1, 2024 Annual dues are payable

Oct, 2024 Trick or Treat for UNICEF

Oct 19, 2024 Fall Rally

Dec 1st, dues become delinquent

KTKEX DIV14

ELIZABETH@KTKEY.ORG

